

December 19, 2018

Mr. Christopher Stone Assistant District Counsel Metropolitan District Commission 555 Main Street Hartford, CT 06142

Dear Mr. Stone,

During its December 17, 2018 meeting, the Windsor Town Council approved a resolution stating the Town Council's support for the incorporation of the integrated planning concept into the proposed Metropolitan District's Long-Term Control Plan. The adopted resolution is below.

"RESOLVED, that the Windsor Town Council expresses its support for the incorporation of the integrated planning concept into the next revised version of The Metropolitan District's Long-Term Control Plan, and requests the United States Environmental Protection Agency and the State of Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental Protection to approve said plan."

Please contact me if you have questions.

Sincerely,

Peter Souza Town Manager